
Minnesota Wage Theft Law

Workshop
Are you compliant?
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7:30 – 9:00 am
The Oaks

Consequences of Non-Compliance
Todd Kleinhuizen - JMS & K Attorneys at Law

New Earnings Statement Requirements
Jamie Gades - Christianson PLLP

Wage Theft Law and the Employee Notice
Nancy Miller - Vinna Human Resources

Recordkeeping and Retention Relating to 
Minnesota’s New Wage Theft Law 
Michelle Hanson - Conway, Deuth & Schmiesing, PLLP

      Register by August 9th:
      320-235-0300 or
     Chamber@WillmarAreaChamber.com
   *Fee includes coffee and a light breakfast.

   Workshop Fee:
  Chamber Members: $10
 Non-Members: $15

JMS&K
Attorneys at Law

Johnson, Moody

Schmidt & Kleinhuizen P.A.

Representative Dave Baker will join us at the end of the workshop for legislative 
insight to the new Minnesota wage theft law that went into effect on July 1st.


